
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 2nd July 
2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

National Online Safety – please sign up 

More than 30 parents have now signed up to our Online Safety 
Resource. If you haven’t yet, please do! Go to 
nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/st-stephen-s-cofe-primary-school 

When you have joined, please click on the ‘Watch Lists’ option. You 
will see a new ‘Parents’ watch list which I have created specifically for 
parents. In here is some recommended reading and explainer videos 
about various aspects of online safety for parents, including parent 
guides to Snapchat, Instagram and other social media apps.  

I would welcome any feedback on how you are finding National Online 
Safety. 

Advance Notice: Sports Day 

On Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd July, we will be holding 
Sports Days. Wednesday 21st is for Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2. 
Thursday 22nd is for Years 3-6. Children should come in their PE 
kits on the appropriate day. Unfortunately, for obvious reasons, no 
parents will be able to attend. 

Reminder – Closure for Eid 

On Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th July, our school will be closed, as 
these are likely dates for Eid ul-Adha. All children should return on 
Wednesday 21st.  

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/st-stephen-s-cofe-primary-school


Nursery 
Morning: Hajra Afternoon: Bawili 

Reception 
Spinners: Qasim & Isabella Twisters: Mohga & Ibrahim 

Year 1 
Delius: Zulqarnain & Jessica Hockney: Ruby & Shadi 

Year 2 
Forster: Aminah & Aminah Lister: Zahrah & Shehab 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Laxmi & Fajar Haworth:  Amina & Aryan 

Year 4   
McMillan:  Ruqayah & Damian Priestley:  Jawairia & Tran 

Year 5   

Salt:  Hasan & Maghfira Jowett:  Roderick & Muhammad S 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Laraib & Melody Cartwright:  Zakariya & Imran 

 

Superstars 
 
As we are sure you will understand, we are unable to invite parents of superstars 
into school each Friday, for the foreseeable future.  
However, our superstars will still be receiving certificates to bring home each week. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 81% & 5 lates Afternoon:85% & 6 lates 

Reception 
Spinners: 87% & 9 lates Twisters: 90%  & 11 lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 96% & 4 lates Hockney: 85% & 3 lates 

Year 2 
Forster:95% & 2 lates Lister: 88% & 5 lates 

Year 3   
Bronte:  99% & 9 lates Haworth:90% & 17 lates 

Year 4   
McMillan:93% & 6 lates Priestley: 90% & 13 lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 87% & 13 lates Jowett:  90% & 8 lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  94% & 10 lates Cartwright: 92% & 9 lates 

 


